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Get Ready for The EPIC 
  
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
  
True Mother is deeply excited about the upcoming Cheon Won Gung Entrance Ceremony on April 13, 
2025. It will also be the time where True Mother reveals the Korean Epic—a profound and mystical 
narrative of the Korean people and their historic mission. Furthermore, True Mother has asked us in the 
USA to play a central role in promoting these historic events to our worldwide members.  
  
In response to this, we are pleased to announce a special event on Sunday, January 19, at IPEC in Las 
Vegas, titled “Get Ready for the EPIC.” During this event, which will be broadcast online, we will 
be preparing a special promotional performance for True Mother to be able to share with the 
world.  
  
In preparation for this event, a two-day workshop will be held on January 17–18 at the South Point 
Hotel and Casino in Las Vegas. Hosted by our full-time youth missionaries, the workshop will include 
education on True Parents’ life course and a special masterclass to prepare participants to support this 
providential effort. If you are interested in joining or bringing a new member, please coordinate through 
your local pastor. Registration is already organized through the subregional offices. 
  
Let us answer True Mother’s call and make this gathering a powerful foundation for sharing Heaven’s 
dream with the world. 
  
With love and gratitude, 
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